
MEMORANDUM 

To: File No. S7-22-21 

From: Office of Commissioner Hester M. Peirce 

Re: Phone Call with Robert Plaze 

On July 6, 2023, Commissioner Peirce spoke with Robert Plaze on the telephone about the 
Commission’s rulemaking proposal on: Money Market Fund Reforms, set forth in Release No. 
IC-34441(December 15, 2021). 


